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The American Horse School FACE Program traveled to Rapid City October 16 and visited the Lil’ Harvester’s Pumpkin Patch. Home-base and center-base children had a wonderful time on the tractor rides, playing in the sand box and jumping on the bouncy houses. They were able to climb haystacks and get their picture taken. Following lunch in the pavilion, parents and children picked out a pumpkin to take home with them just in time to carve for Halloween.
